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Rummel, Jeffrey

From: Paulette Woody <pwoody@nrao.edu>

Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 9:46 AM

To: Rummel, Jeffrey

Cc: West, David M.; NSF Electromagnetic Spectrum Management Unit (esm@nsf.gov)

Subject: RE: Leidos - Additional FCC Request for NRQZ Coordination - Pending Experimental 

Application Under File No. 0814-EX-CN-2021  -  NRQZ 13243

Mr. Rummel,

I have reviewed your proposed frequency assignment and concur that there are no fixed facilities associated with this 
assignment.

By copy of this email, the NRQZ has no objections to this frequency assignment as submitted and reviewed.

Should there be associated NG frequency assignments (to be determined by NSF FAS, copies requested), the NRQZ again 
notes that there are no objections and recommends a vote of approve. 

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me.

Paulette

---------------------------
Paulette W. Woody
NRQZ Administrator
NRAO Green Bank Observatory
pwoody@nrao.edu (or nrqz@nrao.edu)
NRQZ info: http://greenbankobservatory.org/visit/national-radio-quiet-zone/
304-456-2107 (O)

KD8NKC / https://www.linkedin.com/in/paulette-woody-20961232/
Green Bank Site info: http://greenbankobservatory.org/

From: Rummel, Jeffrey <Jeffrey.Rummel@arentfox.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 12:40 PM
To: Paulette Woody <pwoody@nrao.edu>
Cc: West, David M. <David.M.West@leidos.com>
Subject: {External} Leidos - Additional FCC Request for NRQZ Coordination - Pending Experimental Application Under File 
No. 0814-EX-CN-2021

Ms. Woody:

Good afternoon.

The FCC has requested that Leidos obtain NRQZ coordination for a newly-filed experimental application for airborne 
operations at and around Bridgewater, VA.

The FCC has requested NRQZ coordination by October 27, 2021 for this filing – which is pending under File No. 0814-
EX-CN-2021.
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As you can see in the attached PDF (and in the screenshot below), the application seeks authority only for mobile 
airborne operations:

Accordingly, Leidos understands that because the operations are mobile-only and there are no fixed terrestrial facilities 
associated with these operations, coordination within the NRQZ is not required by Federal Law 47CFR1.924 for Quiet 
Zones or the US Department of Commerce NTIA Frequency Management manual Section 8.3.9.

If you agree, and if you are able to provide confirmation of same, we will advise the FCC and this matter can be 
expeditiously resolved.

Thanks you in advance for your review and reply.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for Leidos, Inc.

Jeffrey E. Rummel
Partner

Arent Fox LLP | Attorneys at Law 
1717 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20006-5344

202.715.8479 DIRECT | 202.857.6395 FAX 

jeffrey.rummel@arentfox.com | www.arentfox.com
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachments are for the exclusive and confidential use of the intended recipient. If you received this in error, 
please do not read, distribute, or take action in reliance upon this message. Instead, please notify us immediately by return e-mail and promptly delete this 
message and its attachments from your computer system. We do not waive attorney-client or work product privilege by the transmission of this message.


